## Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From: Planning Policy
Sent: 25 March 2014 16:07
To: Roig, Ana: PC-Plan
Subject: RE: Basements

Dear Mr Rhode

Thank you, your e-mail has been acknowledged.

Kind regards,

Planning Policy Team

planning.policy@rbkc.gov.uk

----Original Message----From: Roig, Ana: PC-Plan
Sent: 25 March 2014 11:53

To: Planning Policy Subject: FW: Basements

----Original Message----From: Planning: PC-PlanSvc
Sent: 25 March 2014 10:22
To: Roig, Ana: PC-Plan
Subject: FW: Basements

Sarah Cox Senior Casework Support Officer Planning and Borough Development

----Original Message----

From: Eric Rhode

Sent: 24 March 2014 22:36
To: Planning: PC-PlanSvc

Cc: Maria Rhode
Subject: Basements

May I make a strong plea against any further basement plans. The builders next door have been working close on five years on work that includes extensive basement work and they are not yet completed. The damage they have caused has been considerable.

Sincerely, Eric Rhode